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Vote in Election of

National Union Officers
BALLOTS TO BE MAILED SEPTEMBER 1 0

Ballots for the 2025 Election of APWU National Officers
will be mailed to members’ homes, along with the
election magazine, Wednesday, Sept. 10-15. All
members in good standing as of June 13, 2025 will
receive a ballot.

To be counted, ballots must be returned to and
received in the designated post office box in
Washington, DC, by 2 p.m. on Monday, Oct. 6.

Union members are encouraged to follow the balloting
instructions carefully. To protect the privacy of your
vote, place your ballot in the secret ballot envelope,
and insert itinto the mailing envelope. Information on
the mailing envelope must be completed to identify
legitimate voters, but mailing envelopes will be
separated from secret ballot envelopes before votes
are counted.

Members in good standing who have not received
their ballots by Monday, Sept. 22, should notify their
local or contact the American Arbitration Association
between the hours of 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. (Eastern
Time) at 800-529-5218 to request a duplicate.
Ballots may also be requested by visiting:

www.electionsaaa.org/ballotrequest/apwu

All requests for duplicate ballots must include the
member’s name, address, email address, employee
ID number (or retiree ID number), the last four digits
of the Social Security number, division (craft), local,
and the reasons for the request.

APWU NATIONAL ELECTIONS

VOTE!
IT'S YOUR UNION

Be sure to VOTE in the election to decide who
will lead the APWU for the next three years.

The APWU National Election Committee will take
custody of the ballots from the designated post office
box at2 p.m.on Monday, Oct. 6. Votes will be tallied at
the Hilton Washington DC National Mall, 480 L’Enfant
Plaza SW, Washington, DC 20024.

Unofficial election results will be posted on the union’s
website, www.apwu.org, as soon as they are available,
and will be updated frequently. Official results will be
posted assoon as they are available, as well. For more
information, visit apwu.org.

SAAAL Endorsements for
APWU National Elections

The members at the August General Membership Meeting voted to
endorse the following candidates.

PI'<%Si<:\le1‘tj Clerk Division - Dallas Region, (C)
ones Diann Scurlark ()
Executive Vice President Maintenance Division - Assistant
Debby Szeredy

Director, (A)
Regional Coordinators - Southern Terry B. Martinez (l)
Region

Samuel “Sam” Wood




